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Roxann Isbrecht

From: The Greater Hartford Area Chamber Of Commerce <hartfordmichamber@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 12:11 PM
To: Roxann Isbrecht
Subject: City Partnership

Hi RoxAnn, 
 
The Hartford Strawberry Festival Committee would like to ask the City of Hartford to partner with the 
Strawberry Festival. We have two opportunities for the City. One is to pay for the Band "Harbor Town" for 
$800.00 and the other is to pay for the Petting Zoo at $800.00. Please consider being a part of our great 
event. We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Patty Schroeder 
Hartford Strawberry Festival Chairperson 
Business Secretary/ Treasurer 
Greater Hartford Area Chamber Of Commerce 
P.O. Box 283 
Hartford, MI 49057 
269-588-5103 ex. 2 
269-621-5303 
www.hartfordmichamber.org 


